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August 9, 2011
      4:30 p.m.

Meeting Minutes for August 9, 2011
Meeting between CM. Bill Bishop & CM. Johnny Gaffney
Topic:
  

Council District Reapportionment
Location:  
Conference Room A, City Hall - St. James Building, 117 West Duval Street, Suite 425, Jacksonvile, Florida.
In Attendance: 
Cm. Bill Bishop; Cm. Johnny Gaffney; Bill Killingsworth, Director, Planning & Development Dept., Jason Gabriel, Asst. General Counsel; Constituents: Lindsay Brock & Dale & Eddi Parsons,  Suzanne Warren, ECA to Cm. Bishop;  Belinda Peeples, ECA to Cm. Clay Yarborough


Meeting Convened: 10:35 a.m.
Cm. Bishop stated that Arlington has an established history going back many years and he thinks that it needs to be kept together in one council district rather than dividing it into 2 council districts.
Cm. Gaffney agreed and said that he will go along with the consensus. He has received information from the community that they would prefer one district. He said that he is happy to go along with the community in this matter and the reapportionment map that was provided by Mr. Killingsworth reflected the change to District 1 having only one council representative.

Meeting Adjourned:  10:47 a.m.
Minutes Prepared:  By Suzanne Warren on 8/9/2011
Attached is the Sign-In Sheet with list of attendees.

